Voices Elevated.
People Empowered.
Equity Achieved.

Disability Rights Ohio is a non-profit corporation with a mission to advocate for an
equitable Ohio for people with disabilities.

Throughout 2024, our team worked in communities across Ohio to bring our vision closer
to reality. Informed and inspired by the lived experiences of Ohioans with disabilities, we're
proud to share with you all that we accomplished last year.
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In 2024, our team fielded more than 200 additional calls for service compared to 2023...
dealing with barriers in education, housing, employment, abuse, neglect, and many other

issues. We worked to connect Ohioans with disabilities with positions of power, elevating
their voices and empowering their advocacy.

Informed and inspired by the lived experiences of Ohioans with disabilities, we're proud of
what we accomplished last year.

“Though complex in practice, the motivation for our work is simple: Advocating
for an equitable Ohio for people with disabilities. Through the dedication of our
team, the support of our allies, and the steady leadership of our Board of
Directors, we will continue to grow our advocacy and expand our reach all
across Ohio.”

-Kerstin Sjoberg, President and CEO

0 www.disabilityrightsohio.org




In 2024, DRO was involved in 8 policy initiatives

benefitting over 2’000’000 Ohioans.

Our Work: By The Numbers

P monitoring visits of P students helped
3 facilities serving over 500 through 1 extensive

4600 individuals. education case.

l 14\ unique investigations
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representative payees.

In 2024, Disability
Rights Ohio received
service requests from
86 of Ohio’'s 88
counties:

Disability Rights Ohio is authorized by federal law to protect the human, legal, and civil rights of people with
disabilities in Ohio.

DRO and this publication are made possible through funds received from federal programs.
For a complete list of programs, visit: www.disabilityrightsohio.org/programs

The contents of this publication are solely the responsibility of Disability Rights Ohio and do not reflect the official views
of the entities listed above and you should not assume Federal Government endorsement. This publication is printed,
published, or produced and disseminated at U.S. taxpayer expense.



